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          Welcome back to another school year. I am very happy to be working with you and your child. We have completed our first week of school and are on our way to lots of fun and learning! 
           A bit of info about me: This is my 30th year of teaching. I have taught Kindergarten, first, second, and fourth grades. I love to bake and mread. My favorite books are the Harry Potter series. I have 2 dogs, 3 cats, a rabbit and a frog. I love anything Disney! 
          Specials (Art, Gym and Sign Language) will begin August 29. Music classes will begin the following week after Labor Day.
          Thank you to the parents who have sent supplies (paper towels, tissues, etc.) If you haven’t sent supplies yet please do so as soon as you are able.
          Your child may bring a daily healthy snack: such as an apple or plum, something that can be easily eaten without mess. NO chips or crackers, cookies, etc.
          Fridays are our gym days so children may come dressed in their gym uniforms.
         Folders will be sent home on Wednesdays with corrected papers and important information from the office.
         If I can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.
         Sincerely.
         Ms. Ginny Halisz
                                                                                                                                             

